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On The Water:  
While the boating season 
remains open, scouts have 
been focusing on 
advancements that require 
being on the water. We 
have done on the water 
training including overnight 
adventures and night time 
sailing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Service Project: 
Emily Lampman’s 
Quartermaster project 
kicked off on Saturday the 
12th. Emily offered boaters 
free safety information and 
vessel inspections. Since 
the Coast Guard Auxiliary 
and America's Boating 
Club were not authorized to 
do inspections this year 
due to COVID-19, Emily 
was able to get permission 
to provide the information 
in an unofficial setting. 
 
Contact: 
Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young men and women ages 13-20. Prior to COVID-
19, Sea Scout Ship 25 met at 6:30pm most Friday nights at the Coast Guard Auxiliary in 
Ithaca, NY. Currently, meetings are online or attendance-restricted with distancing 
requirements. For more information and a copy of Ship 25’s meeting and activity 
calendar, please visit www.ithacaseascouts.org or contact Committee Chairman Jim 
Graney at  607-327-1226 (work/cell) or email jgraney@twcny.rr.com. 


